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I am writing this letter in opposition to the SB1529-engrossed Bill. This legislature 

sounds far to overreaching and vague and should be revised or revoked. As seen 

with the chaos of the Covid pandemic, not even the cdc has a clear answer, so we 

need to make sure that no government agencies have the power to enact mandates 

based on conjecture.   

 

Thank you for your time 


